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From: John Armstrong <jradrum(@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2010 8:09 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: '"Regulation of Retail Forex'

Regarding identification # - RIN 3038-AC61

I am against the proposed Foreign Currency Trading leverage change to 10:1 - - Please do not
allow this to pass, as this would severely restrict the opportunities for traders in the USA to
take advantage of this wonderful market.

Thank you for your time!

Regards,

John Armstrong

Prospective Forex Trader and Current Student
Muskegon, MT



